St. Patrick (Broadway)

St. Patrick’s church has reopened after last summer’s earthquake and now has the
following Mass schedule. The Parish Hall remains closed due to damage from the
2011 earthquake. Contact Sacred Heart of Jesus/Sagrado Corazon de Jesus Church
at 410-342-4336 for further information.


https://www.archbalt.org/parishes/all-parishes/st-patrick-broadway/

